

0-19 Childrens Services

Public Health Nursing Service
Adelaide Health Centre
William Macleod Way
Southampton
SO16 4XE

Tel: 0300 123 6661

snhs.publichealthnursingsouthampton@nhs.net www.solent.nhs.uk

May 2021

Dear Parent / Carer,

RE: Entrant Health Checks (Health Review 4)

Every year we offer an entrant health check to all children in reception year where we check their height, weight, vision and hearing, this is often undertaken alongside the National Child Measurement Programme (NCMP).

Due to the Covid pandemic which saw increased strain on health services, the NCMP stopped and schools being closed the Public Health Nursing Service was not able to see all the children due their Entrant Health Check last year.

Your child may not have been seen for their Entrant Health Check last year but if you have any concerns for your child's height, weight, vision or hearing then you can contact the Public Health Nursing Team to arrange a health check.

You can contact the Public Health Nursing Team in the following ways:

Telephone: 0300 123 6661

Email: snhs.publichealthnursingsouthampton@nhs.net

Text (Solent Pulse): 07491 463278

For general health information please visit the following websites:

www.what0-18.nhs.uk

www.nhs.uk

Yours Sincerely

Public Health Nursing Service